Dear Colleagues, dear Members of the [name of the research unit_Sociological Association],

Since last Autumn 2018 the Italian Sociological Association Gender Studies Unit Committee was renewed by its members. 
The main reason of this letter is to express our intention to carry out this demanding task with your collaboration and establishing reciprocal research relations. We believe this purpose is notable, not only because it aims at strengthening our international relations, but also because our goals concern the improvement of an interdisciplinary approach oriented to both address new themes, and explore a substantial revision of our instruments and categories of analysis.
To address these purposes, the AIS Gender Studies Committee aims to renew our concrete collaboration through a regular exchange of information about conferences; call for paper for conferences and review; research networks; participation in research applications and call for proposals. Our duty will be to inform all our members and to improve their participation in, and membership to your organization. 

Trusting in your availability, our warmest regards,

Italian Sociological Association
Gender Studies Unit Committee

